
Senate Reference No. 99-3 

To: Fort Wayne Senate 

From: Margit Codispoti, Chair 
Curriculum Review Subcommittee

Date: April 27, 1999 

Re: Revised Curriculum, Department of Computer Science 

The Curriculum Review Subcommittee has voted to inform the Senate that the revised 
curriculum proposed by the Department of Computer Science for the listed degrees and 
certificates requires no Senate review. 

Associate of Science in Information Systems 
Associate of Science in Computer Science 
Bachelor of Science in Information Systems 
Bachelor of Science in Computer Science 
Bachelor of Arts in Computer Science 
Certificate in Programming 
Certificate in Computer Architecture 

APPROVE DISAPPROVE ABSENT 

      

Codispoti   Hill 

Holt   Murphey 

Legg   Salmon 

Mansour-Cole   Ushenko 

Moore   Narang (sabbatical) 

Oberstar     

Whiteis     

(FACULTY SECRETARY'S NOTE: Approval page from the School of Engineering, 
Technology, and Computer Science [ETCS] ASSEMBLY OF REPRESENTATIVES has 
not been included.) 

 



Revised Curricula 

Department of Computer Science 

The faculty of the Department of Computer Science recommends the following curriculum 
change: 

Replace CS 270 in all Associate's and Bachelor's degree curricula, and in the Certificates for 
Programming and Computer Architecture, with an Approved CS Elective at the 200 level or 
higher.  

The Department requests that the Assembly of Representatives approves the changes effective 
for Fall 1999. 

 


